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Friends, 

As we move toward the end of our Here To Serve campaign, I want to thank you for your ongoing
generosity during a difficult season. Many of you chose to give sacrificially during a time in which it
was difficult to plan more than two weeks in advance—let alone know what a year might bring! 

With two months to go, I'm asking you to join me in praying that we are able to finish strong. If you
made a pledge back in 2019 and can complete it by year-end, or if you didn't make a pledge but still
would like to make a contribution toward our vision, we would be most grateful! And, of course, if you
have the ability to do anything extra as a part of your year-end giving, it would go a long way toward
allowing FPC to carry the vision forward into the coming years. 

For an update on giving and our construction progress, please view the enclosed video and giving
diagram. Thanks, as always, for your great love for the Lord and for First Presbyterian Church.

Yours in Christ, 
Jim Birchfield

Construction Update

Giving Update
Let's Finish Strong!

We are pleased to share that at the end of
September we reached 81% of our goal, with a
remaining $4.7M needed by the end of
December.

If you would like to make a contribution to your
Here to Serve pledge now or complete a one-
time donation, click here.

Please note, we are currently experiencing a
technical issue with our new giving platform. To
simplify your giving experience, we are
temporarily utilizing our previous platform for
online giving. If you have given in the past,
please use your existing login information. 
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